
 
 
 
 
The latest edition of  Forest and Birds national magazine featured an 
article by Jackie Russell about how the F&B Warkworth Branch’s  
project to protect tuturiwharu (Dotterels) at Snells Beach was bearing 
fruit.  
The project team are pleased to report that in the last tuturiwharu 
breeding season five (5) chicks were banded before they fledged. The 
team were very excited about the experience and the outcomes. 
The article can be read on full in your local library or get your own 
personal copy by becoming a member. 
 

Support Snells Conservation 
If you'd like to financially support Snells Conservation please donate to 
the Forest & Bird Warkworth Area bank account. 38 9020 0129881 00 
Please be sure to put SC in the reference, and your name in the 
particulars. 
 

 

 
https://snellsconservation.us20.list-

manage.com/track/click?u=c55d0a6d54977333074865dfb&id=7adf1dad76&e=e3f7e42b3d 

 


